
Important Update – Postponement of Pricing Adjustments 

Given the unprecedented volatility in tariƯs over the last few weeks, SPX FLOW has decided 
to postpone the scheduled price increase implementation until April 21, 2025 across the 
US list prices for APV, Seital, Gerstenberg Schröder (GS), and Waukesha Cherry-Burrell 
(WCB) equipment and spares products. This delay is intended to provide stability as we 
assess the evolving trade environment and analyze the cost impact. 

Since our initial price adjustment announcement last month, additional tariƯs have been 
implemented globally with the possibility of further increases in the near future. As of this 
time, these include: 

• 145% reciprocal tariƯ on goods imported into the US from China 
• 25% tariƯ on steel and aluminum goods imported into the US from all 

countries 
• 10% reciprocal tariƯ on imports into the US from most countries around the 

world  
• In addition, there are inflationary pressures from US suppliers due to their 

cost increases from tariƯs 

To account for the expected dramatic rise in costs, the actual list price adjustment will 
likely exceed the originally announced range. Pricing on existing quotes will be honored for 
the specified validity period.* 

We will continue to monitor the situation closely and make further adjustments as 
necessary to adapt to any ongoing changes in trade policies. 

We appreciate your understanding and partnership during these uncertain times. If you 
have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your local salesperson or 
customer service representative. 

*Due to the nature and supply chain of the APV Plate Heat Exchangers, the pricing and quote validity terms may vary. More 
information will be sent out separately. 

 

 


